

GILTHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL

Kimberley, Notts NG16 2GZ Tel: (0115) 919 0611



Headteacher: Mrs N Allison

July 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 1/Year 2 Capture the Flag Club

We are fortunate to have the opportunity to work with First Grade Sports to offer extra sports clubs after school. These additional clubs will incur a small charge as they are in addition to our usual sport clubs.

Your child has the opportunity to participate in a Capture the Flag Club. Spaces are now available to Year 1 and 2 on a first come first served basis. The cost for the six sessions is £21.

The club will run for 6 weeks from 3.30pm to 4.30pm, from Monday 8th September 2025 to Monday 13th October 2025.

If your child is interested in joining the club, please make payment via your school ParentPay account and tick the consent box to confirm your permission for your child to take part. Please also specify your afterschool collection arrangements in the notes field box on ParentPay.

The booking will go live on ParentPay at 12.30pm on Wednesday 3rd September 2025.

The Capture the Flag Club is non-refundable unless the club is cancelled by school.

Yours sincerely

Mrs N Allison Headteacher















GILTHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL

Kimberley, Notts NG16 2GZ Tel: (0115) 919 0611



Headteacher: Mrs N Allison

July 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 1/Year 2 Capture the Flag Club

We are fortunate to have the opportunity to work with First Grade Sports to offer extra sports clubs after school. These additional clubs will incur a small charge as they are in addition to our usual sport clubs.

Your child has the opportunity to participate in a Capture the Flag Club. Spaces are now available to Year 1 and 2 on a first come first served basis. The cost for the six sessions is £21.

The club will run for 6 weeks from 3.30pm to 4.30pm, from Monday 8th September 2025 to Monday 13th October 2025.

If your child is interested in joining the club, please make payment via your school ParentPay account and tick the consent box to confirm your permission for your child to take part. Please also specify your afterschool collection arrangements in the notes field box on ParentPay.

The booking will go live on ParentPay at 12.30pm on Wednesday 3rd September 2025.

The Capture the Flag Club is non-refundable unless the club is cancelled by school.

Yours sincerely

Mrs N Allison Headteacher











